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                                   Pastoral Care provided by the Society of Christ Fathers 
 
   
   

  Pastoral Team: 
   

  Fr. Waldemar Matusiak, SChr  
                                 /Pastor/ 
 

  Fr.  Pawel Marek, SChr  
                       /Associate Pastor/ 
   

  Deacon Andrzej Rychlicki 

 

 

Weekday Masses (in Polish): 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday – 7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday – 10:00 a.m. 
First Friday of the Month - 10:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
 

Weekend Masses 
First Saturday of the Month – 10:00 a.m.  
Saturday - 5:00 p.m. (English), 7:00 p.m. (Polish)                            
Sunday (all in Polish) 
        - 8:30 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:30 p.m., 7:30 p.m. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
Mon., Wed., Fri., - 6:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday – 9:00 a.m. 
First Friday of the Month – 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.  
First Saturday of the Month – 9:00 a.m.  
 

Sacrament of Penance 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 6:00-6:45 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday: 9:00-9:45 a.m. 
Saturday: 4:00-4:45 p.m. and 6:00-6:45 p.m.                              
Sunday: 8:00-8:15 a.m.; 10:00-10:15 a.m.;  

              12:00-12:15 p.m. and 7:00-7:15 p.m. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism  
Call the office for available date.  
Godparents must be 16 years of age and confirmed. 
They must submit a Sponsor Certificate from their 
parish priest before baptism.  

 

Sacrament of The Sick  
Please call the priest at any time.  
  

Sacrament of Marriage     
Apply one year in advance – marriage preparation 
classes are obligatory. 

                

 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday through Friday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

Office Services 
Referral letters and eligibility forms can be requested only 
by active parish members, officially registered at the 
Church for a minimum of six months. Please call ahead. 
 

Parish Registration 
We are an ethnic/personal parish, which means that the 
members of our parish are those who are formally 
registered. The registration form can be obtained from 
Parish Office, church or on-line. Once filled, form can be 
thrown into the offering basket or forwarded to the 
office. Please inform us of any address changes. 
 

PARISH ENVELOPES 
Parishioners who wish to help the Parish financially can 
do so using offering envelopes. Regular users receive 
them once a year, usually in the month of December. 
New ones are asked to contact the Parish Office, fill the 
registration form, and check the “offering envelopes” 
box. 
Contributions for the church are tax-deductible. Income 
tax return forms are distributed to Parishioners at the end 
of January.  
 

Lectors and Ushers Services 
If interested, contact Aggie Gomez (416-292-5707) 
 

Masks are mandatory.  A physical 2 m (6 ft) distance, will 
be maintained. Families from the same household may 
be seated together but must be 2 m from any non-
household members.  
 

Online Masses 
https://www.stmichaelscathedral.com/live/  
www.dailytvmass.com     www.youtube.com/dailytvmass 
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JANUARY 23, 2022                                  THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First reading: Neh 8:2-4a, 5-6, 8-10. 
Responsorial Psalm: Your words, Lord, are Spirit and life.                   
Second Reading: 1 Cor 12:12-30.  
Gospel: Lk 1:1-4, 4:14-21. 
 

  
Saturday – January 22, 2022 

5pm. † Maria BARTOSZAK                                                                                                                               
 

Saturday – January 29, 2022 
5pm. † Maria BARTOSZAK                                                                                                                               

 

 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to Oblate Fathers who despite the terrible weather 
conditions, drove here to celebrate with us the Holy Liturgy. 
 

 
TORONTO ECUMENICAL SERVICE – JANUARY 23, AT 4PM 
The Office for Promoting Christian Unity and Religious Relations with 
Judaism, along with the Greater Toronto Area Council of Christian 
Churches has jointly organized a special prayer service to celebrate 
the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. Join Cardinal Collins and a 
wide representation of Christian leaders to pray for the restoration of 
the full visible unity willed by Jesus Christ for the Church. We will pray 
at Holy Trinity Armenian Apostolic Orthodox Church at 920 Progress 
Avenue, Scarborough, on Sunday, January 23, 2022 at 4 p.m. All are 
welcome to attend in person or watch the livestream on Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/TorontoArmenianChurch.  
 

THE FRIARS’ STUDENT WRITING AWARD 
Students aged 13-19 are invited to submit a 450-500-word essay for 
the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, celebrated from January 18 
to 25, 2022. The theme of the contest is: “We saw the star in the East, 
and we came to worship him” (Mt. 2:2). The deadline for the writing 
contest is Monday, February 14, 2022 at 2 p.m. Details: 
https://bit.ly/FriarsStudentWritingContest2022 
 

AMEN 
Each sacrament we receive, takes the form of a dialogue. For 
example, when the priest presents the Host saying, "Body of Christ," 
one should reply "Amen", which means, "I believe and want to accept 
Jesus into my heart." Likewise, during the absolution in the 
confessional, when we hear the last words, "I forgive you sins in the 
name of the Father and the Son and the Holy Spirit," you should say, 
"Amen" which means that I believe in the power of absolution and 
want to accept it. 
 

PROJECT RACHEL – PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL. 
Project Rachel at St. Mary of Egypt Refuge is offering a weekend 
retreat, April 1-3, 2022, for women who have been hurt by abortion. 
You can speak with someone who understands and cares, and have 
a chance to begin the healing from loss and grief. Phone 289-691-
6840 (it is answered Tuesday and Thursdays from 6-9 p.m. and 
Saturdays from 12-4 p.m. Messages can be left at any time), or e-
mail ProjectRachel@stmarysrefuge.org. 

 

THE WORD OF GOD SUNDAY 
The Third Sunday in Ordinary Time is celebrated as the Sunday of 
the Word of God. On that day, we are reminded of the role of the 
Word of God in the life of the Church and our own. "May the Sunday 
of the Word of God help his people to grow in religious and intimate 
familiarity with the sacred Scriptures." (Aperuit Illis, 15).  
 

COLLECTIVE MASS INTENTIONS 
Due to the large number of requests to celebrate Holy Mass, our 
Mass calendar is already fully booked until July 2022. The 
Archdiocese of Toronto allows for Mass to be celebrated collectively 
– meaning that one Mass will be for several intentions. 
In our church, such Masses will be celebrated on some Wednesdays: 
February 9, 16, 23;   September 7, 14, 21, 28;  
June 22;    October 5, 12, 19, 26;  
July 6, 27;    November 16, 23, 30;  
August 10, 17, 31;   December 7, 14, 21.  
The intentions for these Masses will be presented prior to the 
commencement of Mass and during the prayers service that will be 
celebrated immediately after the Mass. 
 

THE SOURCE WITH THE SISTERS OF LIFE - Thursday, January 
27 – 7 to 8 p.m. St. Peter’s Church 830 Bathurst St., Toronto  
Join the Sisters of Life for an evening of prayer. From 7 to 8 p.m. in 
the main chapel (Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament with music, 
confessions).Visit: https://sistersoflife.org/who-we-are/events/ 
 

FROM THE OFFICE 

• Tax receipts - have already been submitted for shipping. They 
were only issued to people who donated $50 or more throughout 
2021. Receipts for under $50 will be issued on request only. 
Families who made one-time donation by credit card or from bank 
account, received receipts immediately following the on-line 
donation (as an attachment or link to the provided e-mail). 
People who decide to support their parish on the regular (monthly) 
basis by debiting their credit card or bank account - will receive 
one summary receipt from the diocese by the end of February. 
We would like to thank all the donors for their spiritual and 
material care for our church. God bless you! 

• Offertory envelopes – those wishing to receive an offertory 
envelope box, are asked to communicate with the office. Church 
offerings are tax deductible. Remember that you can make 
donations through the preauthorized giving (PAG) or on-line (one 
time or monthly). Visit our website or use the link: 
https://olqueenofpolandsc.archtoronto.org/en/contact-
us/donations/ 

• “Pink envelopes” – displayed next to the bulletins are used by 
the visitors, not registered or those who forgot their envelope from 
home. Whenever using pink envelope, remember to include your 
full name and address so the donation can be recorded under 
your household.  
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